
From: Reed, James
To: Feeger, Walter; Yates, Kristen
Subject: Fw: Facility Notification Fiber 2023090610010: Item created, triggered per rule: Facility Notific
Date: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 6:22:37 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.png

2023090610010_09-06-2023-12-55-42.pdf
Outlook-Logo__Desc.png
Outlook-l4dae55c.png
Outlook-b3atnwp1.png
Outlook-r4lk0prm.png
Outlook-iqaak1cy.png

James Reed, PG 
Geologist II/Geotechnical Project Manager
Office: 605-388-0029 I Direct: 605-223-4397
 

American Engineering Testing, Inc.
1745 Samco Road
Rapid City, SD 57702
 

 
www.teamAET.com
 
Follow us on Social Media:

        

 
Please read our email disclaimer at this link on our website.

From: cl_irth_comm@irth.com <cl_irth_comm@irth.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 10:55 AM
To: Reed, James <jreed@teamAET.com>
Subject: Facility Notification Fiber 2023090610010: Item created, triggered per rule: Facility Notific
 
[Warning - External Source] Please be careful about responding to or opening any attachments or links in this message, as it did not originate from within
the company.

 

Dear James Reed,
 
This is a courtesy notice to let you know CenturyLink has received your excavation ticket, 2324953459, and assigned it to a field resource to be located.  The
proposed excavation has been identified as a possible risk to our underground fiber facilities. Consistent with State 811 by laws, you will receive a response
once the field review of your ticket has been completed.  If by the day your excavation is scheduled to begin, if you do not see orange CenturyLink
marks/flags and have not received a positive response from CenturyLink, please contact CenturyLink at 1-877-DONT DIG (366-8344).
Thank you,
CenturyLink Cable Protection Management
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Dear James Reed,


 


This is a courtesy notice to let you know CenturyLink has received your excavation ticket, 2324953459, and assigned it to a field resource to be located.  The
proposed excavation has been identified as a possible risk to our underground fiber facilities. Consistent with State 811 by laws, you will receive a response once the
field review of your ticket has been completed.  If by the day your excavation is scheduled to begin, if you do not see orange CenturyLink marks/flags and have not
received a positive response from CenturyLink, please contact CenturyLink at 1-877-DONT DIG (366-8344).


Thank you,


CenturyLink Cable Protection Management
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